
Probate, GA, Upson, Alphaus Beall 1848

Georgia      ]
Upson County ] 12 JUL 1848

Know all men by these presents that we MARY C. BEALL, THOMAS F. BETHEL, 
THOMPSON GRAHAM, and OBADIAH C. GIBSON are held and firmly bound unto WILLIAM 
A. COBB, Clerk of the court of ordinary of the said County and his successors 
in office in the sum of thirty thousand dollars to the payment of which, well 
and truly to be made we bind ourselves, our heirs, executors, and 
administrators, of us, and each of us, firmly by these presents. Subscribed 
with our hands and sealed with our sales this 12th day of July 1848 the 
condition of the above obligation is such that whereas the above bound MARY C.
BEALL has this appointed to the said WILLIAM A. COBB Clerk of the Court of 
ordinary for and has obtained temporary letters of administration of the goods
and chattels rights and credits of ALPHAUS BEALL, deceased.  Now of the above 
bound MARY C. BEALL show careful collect and preserve from waste or lost all 
the goods chattels and effects of the said ALPHAUS BEALL, deceased and shall 
make, or cause to be made, a true and perfect inventory of all such estate and
the same being so preserved to surrender of such estate and effects with the 
inventory before said unto the legal and proper administrator on or by the 
first Monday in September next or as soon as the court of ordinary shall 
direct with all her other acting and doing there in then this obligation to be
void, other wise to remain in full force of law.

Signed

MARY C. BEALL 
THOMAS F. BETHEL 
THOMPSON GRAHAM 
OBADIAH C. GIBSON 

WILLIAM A. COBB, Clerk
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Probate, GA, Upson, Alphaus Beall 1848

Georgia      ]
Upson County ] 4 SEP 1848

Know all men by these presents that we MARY C. BEALL principal and THOMAS F. 
BETHEL, BENJAMIN BETHEL and THOMPSON GRAHAM, securities are held and firmly 
bound unto their honors the justices of the inferior Court setting for 
ordinary purposes for the said County and their successors in office and have 
signs in the just and full sum of seventeen thousand dollars for the payment 
of which some to the said Clerk of judges and their successors in office we 
bind ourselves our heirs executors and administrators in the hole and for the 
whole song jointly and severally and firmly by these presents sealed with our 
seals and dated this 4th day of September 1848 the condition of the above 
obligation is such that if the above found MARY C. BEALL, administrator of the
goods chattels and credits of ALPHAUS BEALL, late of Upson County, deceased 
which have or she'll come into the hands position or knowledge of the said 
MARY C. BEALL or the hands or possession of any person or persons for her and 
the same so made to exhibit unto the said inferior Court when setting as a 
court of ordinary when she shall be there are two required and such goods 
chattels and credits do well and truly administer according to law and to make
a just and true account of her acting's and doings there in when she's out 
there on to be required by the court shall deliver and pay to such person or 
persons respectively as they may be entitled to the Same by law and if it show
Hereafter appear that any last will and testament was made by the deceased and
the same be proven before the said court and executor obtain a certificate of 
the probate thereof and MARY C. BEALL in such case if required render and 
deliver of the said letters of administration then this obligation to be void 
else to remain in full force.

Signed sealed and acknowledged and open court.

MARY C. BEALL 
THOMAS F. BETHEL 
BENJAMIN BETHEL
THOMPSON GRAHAM 

Recorded in this 6th September 1848 

WILLIAM A. COBB, Clerk
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